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March 5, 2015
BY OEB E-FILING

Ontario Energy Board
Applications Division

PO Box 2319

#2700, 2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Attention:  Mr. John Pickernell
Application Administration

Dear Mr. Pickernell:

Re: Pembina Infrastructure and Logistics LP ("Pembina")
Board File No.: EB-2015-0032

In our application (the "Application") filed on January 22, 2014 pursuant the Oil, Gas and Salt Resources Act,
R.S.0. 1990, c P.12 and applicable regulations, it was stated that Pembina's natural gas liquids storage and
trans-loading facility in St. Clair Township — County of Lambton, Concessions XI (Part Lot 23, Lot 24, Lot 25 and
Part Lot 26) and Concession XII (Lot 23, Lot 25 and Part Lot 26), known as the “Corunna Facility”, is owned and
operated by Pembina's "wholly-owned subsidiary and general partner 1195714 Alberta Ltd." Although
1195714 Alberta Ltd. does hold ownership of the Corunna Facility lands and is the registrant for many
regulatory documents obtained in connection with the Corunna Facility, it was incorrectly listed as the wholly-
owned subsidiary and general partner of Pembina. As a result of this oversight, all references to "its wholly-
owned subsidiary and general partner 1195714 Alberta Ltd." in the Application cover letter and application
documents should read "by its general partner 1598313 Alberta Ltd."

The Ontario Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry has been notified of this oversight as well.

We apologize for any inconvenience this oversight may have caused and trust the above clarification to be
sufficient for the purposes of the Application.

At this time, Pembina is also writing to advise you that, Pembina has relocated to:

4000, 585 — 8" Avenue SW
Calgary, Alberta T2P 1G1

Please note that all phone numbers, fax numbers and email addresses will remain unchanged.

Please update your records and direct any future correspondence to our new address.

Pembina Infrastructure and Logistics LP
4000, 585 — 8" Avenue S.W., Calgary, Alberta Canada T2P 1G1
Telephone: (403) 231-7500 Fax: (403) 237-0254
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If you require additional information or have any questions with regards to this information, please contact
Melissa Lundy, Regulatory Advisor at (403) 231-3153 or by email at mlundy@pembina.com.

Sincerely,

Pembina Infrastructure and Logistics LP



